
I would like to register my strong objection to the proposed development of the Sainsbury Site at 681Green 
Lanes,N21 3RS.
This will severely impact on the wellbeing of residents already living in this area ,with regards to infrastructure 
(e.g..surgeries,schools,road and traffic congestion),not to mention the already too high pollution levels that exist 
in the area.
There is the problem of overpopulation of the area,we have had flats being built all along Green Lanes ,with 
further proposals at the Travis Perkins site.
The loss of Sainsbury 's will cause great concern to many locals,who rely on this facility.Bear in mind there are 
many elderly and disabled residents who do not have cars to drive miles away to the next supermarket 
available.If you expect them to go online to do their shopping,please be aware they don't all have internet 
facilities or in fact are able to use computers.
We also have young families in the area who rely on the supermarket and removing this will cause them to 
travel further from home to get supplies,again causing traffic and further pollution,as I mentioned
earlier.They,along with older residents,also enjoy the provision of a Green space which is important for health 
and wellbeing.

I would ask you to reconsider these proposed plans.


